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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
A Street Parking West Improvements

Construction begins on January 29, 2024

St. Augustine Beach, Florida, January 23, 2024 - Beginning on January 29, 2024,
construction will begin on the A Street Parking West Improvements project in the City of St.
Augustine Beach.

The intent of the A Street Parking West Improvements project is to improve the safety,
aesthetics, and drainage of the city owned parking area located on A1A Beach Blvd between A
Street and 1st Street.

During the construction of this project, the public A Street Parking lot located on the west side
of A1A Beach Blvd will be closed until further notice. Businesses immediately adjacent to the
construction site will remain open during this time. The current construction activity will have
little to no effect on the residents located on 1st Street, however, we urge residents to utilize
2nd Ave when leaving or returning to avoid any delays while construction materials and
equipment are being brought into the project site.

Parking improvements to include:


https://www.staugbch.com/events/page/street-parking-west-improvements

+The installation of a new stormwater drainage retention system that will connect to the
existing St. Johns County stormwater system.

+The Installation of new concrete and brick-paver parking area that will accommodate:
+Nine (9) standard parking spaces

+0One (1) ADA space

+Two (2) motorcycle spaces

+Reworked entrance from 1st Street and a redesigned exit on County Road A1A Beach Blvd,

+Sidewalk and landscaping work.

The tentative schedule is below:

01/29: Erosion Control Measure Installation and Site Demolition.

02/05: Underground Drainage System Construction

03/01: Parking Lot Concrete Curb, Driving and ADA Parking Surfaces Installation

04/01: Paver Installation.

05/18: Substantial Completion.

06/01: Final Completion.

Funding for this project is by received from the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA).

For updates on this project as well as general city information, please visit The City of St
Augustine Beach website projects page, Facebook and Instagram page and sign up for the
monthly e-newsletter by texting CITYOFSAB to 22828.



For Media inquiries, contact Melinda Conlon at eventspio [at] cityofsab.orqg.



